
 

 
 

 
16 December 2024 

 

 

Dear families, 

 

We would like to invite all students to wear non-uniform this Friday 20th December, at the request of the 
Year 11 Senior Students. They have asked to use this opportunity to raise funds towards the Sport 
faculty's plan to build outdoor table tennis tables. I am thrilled to be able to support this initiative and 
feel it captures the value we place on student voice and leadership at The Castle School.  

 

Please may we ask that families donate £1 on Friday, either in cash on the day or through the MCAS 
online payment system. We do appreciate that many families donated last week for the Christmas 
Jumper Day to raise money for Save the Children charity. Therefore, we want to assure you that all 
students can wear non-uniform this Friday, whether or not you are able to make a donation. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 
 
Mr J Wordsworth 
Head of School 
The Castle School 


